Hartridge Academy Annual Audit Committee Meeting
June 9, 2021
Minutes

	The audit committee met.  All members, Sherry Kelley, Officer Lopez, and Lisa Street were in attendance as was the principal Debra Richards.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There were no guests wishing to speak or submit additional offers of services. Last year’s meeting decided to contract  Brynjulfson, CPA for the annual audit for two consecutive years. The typo dating the years erroneously as 2019 2020 and 2021 2022 instead of 2019 2020 and 2020 2021 is hereby corrected with these minutes. Thus, the committee confirms that Brynjulfson, CPA is selected to perform the 2020 2021 annual audit.  

